
IVGID has money to help with
bear boxes
Incline Village General Improvement District is offering $300
rebates for bear sheds to its residents.

Rebates are available for residential properties which install
an approved bear shed or commercial properties which install
an approved wildlife enclosure.

The rebate application is available online.

For more info, call 775.832.1284 or email wastenot@ivgid.org.
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